BAND UPDATE 2

Hi,

Per Governor Tate Reeves executive order, schools will be closed until April 17th.   However students will need to procure their instruments from school.  We have a plan for this but it is important that everyone follow the procedures.
This is only for students who left their instrument at school. THIS IS NOT FOR FRENCH HORNS, BASSOON, AND TUBAS. YOU PLAY SCHOOL OWNED INSTRUMENTS AND WE ARE CLEANING THEM AND WILL RELEASE INFORMATION SO THAT EVERY STUDENT WHO PLAYS ONE OF THESE INSTRUMENTS CAN OBTAIN ONE FOR USE AT HOME
Here’s the process
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The times for pick-up will be Friday from 4 – 6 pm and Monday from 2 – 4 pm
2. You can come directly to the D Hall wing doors. Do not come to the band hall door near the outdoor classroom. We will have them propped open. Don’t come to front doors of school as they will be locked and will not be opened
3. If there are people waiting to get their instruments, please stay at least 6 feet away from each other.
4. Parents, do not come in the building, only students
5. Once you come in the building, there will be a music stand with a sign in sheet. You must sign in the sheet and you must bring your own writing implement
6. Once you sign in, proceed to the shelf and get your instrument. You are NOT ALLOWED to go anywhere else so DON”T ASK.
7. I will be in the band hall and staying away from you. Feel free to speak but at a distance.
8. Once you get your instrument, please go home. Your health and safety is our number 1 concern.
AGAIN, THIS IS NOT FOR FRENCH HORNS, BASSOON, AND TUBAS. YOU PLAY SCHOOL OWNED INSTRUMENTS AND WE ARE CLEANING THEM AND WILL RELEASE INFORMATION SO THAT EVERY STUDENT WHO PLAYS ONE OF THESE INSTRUMENTS CAN OBTAIN ONE FOR USE AT HOME
I hope to have a working plan for school owned instruments by Friday if not sooner.
More information to come
Jim Jolley
